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Dear Ms YUEN,

I refer to you letter dated 22.1.2009 inviting the Senior Civil Service
Council Staff Side Members to attend the above meeting on 16.2.2009 to give
views on the draft civil service code.

On behalf of the Hong Kong Senior Government Officers Association (HKSGOA),
I wish to inform you that HKSGOA is of the view that the draft civil
service code is in order and serves the intended purpose. HKSGOA has no
further comment on the code and will not send any representative of the
association to attend the meeting.

Regards,

Philip Li

for Chairman,
HKSGOA
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